SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL
OCTOBER 4, 2018
2:00 P.M.

The Ashland City Council met for a Special Called Meeting at 2:00 P.M. on October 4,
2018 in the Ashland City Hall Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council
Members present were Billy Joe Smith, Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. Cain, Annette F. Gaither, and
Tommy Cantrell. Also present was City Clerk Administrator Chelsey Wynn, James Stanley (over
the phone 2:07pm-2:21pm), William Lester Robinson (2:23pm-2:50pm), Michael Long (2:51pm-
3:02pm), Brandon Spence (3:02pm-3:19pm), Robert Witcher (3:21pm-3:33pm), Jay Morris
(3:39pm-3:51pm), Michael Velasco (3:57pm-4:15pm), and Joshua Brown (4:18pm-4:31pm).

Mayor Fetner called the meeting to order, and Clerk Chelsey Wynn called roll and deemed a
quorum present.
Council Member Cain gave the invocation.

Council Member Cain made a motion to approve the agenda. The motion was seconded by
Council Member Gaither, and all votes were unanimous.

Informational Items:

Interviews for Maintenance Supervisor Position:

The Council held a phone interview with applicant James Stanley from 2:07pm-2:21pm.

The Council held an interview with applicant William Lester Robinson from 2:23pm-2:50pm.
The Council held an interview with applicant Michael Long from 2:51pm-3:02pm.

The Council held an interview with applicant Brandon Spence from 3:02pm-3:19pm.

The Council held an interview with applicant Robert Witcher from 3:21pm-3:33pm.

The Council held an interview with applicant Jay Morris from 3:39pm-3:51pm.

The Council held an interview with applicant Michael Velasco from 3:57pm-4:15pm.

The Council held an interview with applicant Joshua Brown from 4:18pm-4:31pm.

The Council discussed each of the applicants that were interviewed.

New Business:

Council Member Cain made a motion to approve to extend end date to October 31, 2018 for Part-

Time Maintenance Laborers Gerald Weems and Eugene Luckie. Council Member Steed seconded
the motion, and all votes were unanimous.
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There being no further business, Council Member Smith made a motion to adjourn. Council
Member Gaither seconded the motion, and all votes were unanimous

Mayor

Attest:





